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.Olive, Karen

From: Corley, Cherrie
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 7:05 AM
To: Olive, Karen; Kasputys, Clare
Subject: RE: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

I agree, sounds like a good plan.

Cherrie

From: Olive, Karen
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 6:01 PM
To: Kasputys, Clare; Corley, Cherrie
Subject: RE: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

I think that is a good plan Clare, thank you. Please let me know what/where Glenn suggests and/or if I can
help in some way. Within 0IS, it's Ben Ficks' division, IRSD; specifically Houman Rasouli is the Information
Management Branch Chief responsible for Web "stuff." OIS staff may have some good ideas as well.

Karen, x2276

From: Kasputys, Clare
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 5:28 PM
To: Olive, Karen; Corley, Cherrie
Subject: RE: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

Karen and Cherrie,

The OMB Memorandum provides direction on Conference spending that requires agency's to report on
conferences expenses in excess of $100,000 on a dedicated place on it official website. Also, for conferences
in excess of $500,000 (such as RIC) the Web site must include the head of the agency's waiver that the single
conference in excess of $500K is the most cost effective option to achieve a compelling purpose.
I was planning on mentioning this requirement to Glenn Ellmers and ask him his thoughts on where we might
post this information. Then, I was planning advising Darren what Glenn suggested, and find out the appropriate
individuals in OIS to coordinate the next steps (possibly green ticket).
I'm willing to handle, as outlined above. But, if either of you want to address this requirement in another way or
have a suggestion on how to proceed, that would be fantastic.

Clare

From: Olive, Karen
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 3:44 PM
To: Corley, Cherrie; Kasputys, Clare
Subject: RE: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

Thanks Cherrie - I didn't even notice it. By the way, I'm going to ask Joel to include you on any future
correspondence.

Clare - Is there something you need me to do? I was not at the meeting and am not clear based on Joel's
notes. Please advise; thanks!

Karen, x2276
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From: Corley, Cherrie
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 3:35 PM
To: Olive, Karen
Subject: RE: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

Thanks. I see that OEDO was tasked to take the lead to work with DIS to get reporting mechanism added to
web-site, I had an activity at the kids' school, so I called into the meeting from my cell phone/in my car and
couldn't hear very well. I don't recall a discussion about the website and don't know who/if anyone has the
lead for the action®. Clare was at the meeting, so she may be able to shed some light on the topic.

Executive Technical Assistant
Office of the Executive Director for Operations
301-415-6078 (phone)
Cherrie.Corlev nrc.gov

- U.S,NRC

From: Olive, Karen
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 3:09 PM
To: Corley, Cherrie
Cc: Ash, Darren
Subject: Fw: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

Fyi

Sent from an NRC
BlackBerry
Karen Olive ,, -/I(b)(6) J •

From: Mattingley, Joel
To: Golder, Jennifer; Trybus, Chester; Pelton, David; Maxin, Mark; Olive, Karen; Kasputys, Clare; Corbett, James; AlIwein,
Russell; Smolik, George; Pool, Stephen; Abraham, Susan

.Cc: Widdup, Joseph
Sent: Tue Jun 05 15:06:24 2012
Subject: Meeting Takeaways on OMB Memo M12-12

All,

Attached below are the takeaways from our meeting, arranged by office. If there is a takeaway that I
have missed please let me know and I will add it for tracking purposes.

After our meeting OCFO had a conference call with OMB to discuss this memo and some of the
requirements it contains. When the NRC reports the conference activity for FY 2012 in January of
2013, information should be provided for all conferences that were held during the fiscal year.
However, the specific reporting requirements and waivers will only need to be attached for the
conferences that occurred after the memo was released. Though not specified in the memo,
Christine McDonald stated that waivers and reports on conferences should highlight any actions that
were taken to hold down costs of the approved conferences. For the travel requirements portion of
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the memo Christine was supportive of the NRC pursuing exemptions for mission travel and reiterated
that the memo was not intended to be a one-size-fits-all exercise.

Thanks,

Joel

<<Summary of takeaways.docx>>
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